
Meeting  to  work  on
disabilities issues
Session No. 2 of a newly formed work group committed to the
development  of  community-based  services  for  people  with
disabilities around Lake Tahoe will be June 27 from 1-3pm.

Through the efforts of this group the goal is the needs that
exist for opportunities and options for this population can be
met by coming together creatively through sharing ideas and
resources.

In  session  No.  1  people  identified  some  of  the  things
community has and identified some of the things it needs.

In  the  upcoming  session  the  following  issues  will  be
addressed:

1)  Within  existing  services,  how  do  they  currently  work
together/with families?

2)  What  ideas  do  we  have  to  generate  new  inter-agency
partnerships?

The  meeting  is  at  Lake  Tahoe  Christian  Fellowship,
multipurpose room, 3580 Blackwood Road, South Lake Tahoe.

RSVP to Nancy Libby at (530) 577.3221.
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